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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Kane Weber 
Sent: Thursday, 6 July 2017 11:25 AM
To: LCSC
Subject: Submission

My name is Kane Weber and I am a Leading Firefighter with the CFA. I 
have been a professional career firefighter for almost 10 years.  I live in 
Belmont which is a suburb of Geelong and work at Geelong City FS. I am 
currently on secondment to VEMTC Craigieburn as a Recruit Instructor. 

Over the course of my career I have gained many skills and qualifications in 
order to provide a high level of competent emergency response. This began 
with a 16 week intensive recruit course, continuation training on station and 
daily drills to ensure my skills are at a high standard. I completed a 3 week 
LFF development course followed by 3 days of assessments to progress to 
the rank of LFF. Below is a list of current appliances and specialist response 
roles that I am required to maintain my skills on. 
Scania heavy pumper 
3.4C tanker
Heavy rescue (RAR)
42m ladder platform
37m ladder platform
Teleboom
Low, steep and high angle rope rescue operator
Trench rescue operator
Confined space rescue operator
USAR CAT 2 operator

I completely support the much needed change that a unified and modern 
professional fire service will bring to the Victorian community with FRV. 
Times have changed and we need to change with it. 

When the integrated model was started society was different. People's work 
commitments didn't see them traveling such long distances from their 
homes. People had more flexibility and time to respond as volunteers. 
Unfortunately, and not to detract from the work volunteers do, but that is 
not the case anymore. Time and time again I have been en route or on scene 
at a fire or incident and heard on the radio that brigades have failed to 
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